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MINUTES OF THE 

CITY OF FRONTENAC 
BOARD OF ALDERPERSONS 

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 20, 2018 
PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
The February 20, 2018, public hearing of the City of Frontenac was called to order at 7:00 p.m. 
with Mayor Margot Martin presiding.  The Alderpersons present were David Bray, Nalini 
Mahadevan, Brian Warner, Dan Kemper, Jamie Griesedieck and Tom O’Brien.   
 
Also in attendance were Interim City Administrator/City Clerk, Leesa Ross; City Attorney, Kevin 
O’Keefe; Fire Chief, Jack Trout; Chief of Police, Tom Becker, Public Works Director, Jeff 
Wappelhorst; Building Commissioner, John Morgan and Finance Officer, Lea Ann Bennett.  
 
Mayor Martin called the public hearing to order.   

 
Request for a conditional use permit to allow for an entry/security gate for the 
property at 1 Lynnbrook Road, zoned R-1 Residential.  
 

The petitioners were not present. Alderwoman Mahadevan stated this was reviewed by the 
Planning & Zoning Commission and that it was approved. The commission felt this was a need as 
demonstrated by the resident for safety issues.   
 
There were no comments by any audience members or no additional comments by the Board of 
Alderpersons.    
 
Mayor Martin asked if anyone had any questions.  There were none.  
 
Mayor Martin closed the public hearing at 7:02 p.m.  
 
 
 


